
A Note From Father Miguel:

On June 6th, our parish celebrated the last mass at Holy Spirit Church.  I would like to 
say thank you to everyone that participated in the mass on Sunday and to those that 
worked so hard behind the scenes to make this mass so very special.  It was nice seeing 
the church filled to capacity.

After mass, I enjoyed speaking with many of you and hearing some of the fond 
memories you had at Holy Spirit.  As difficult as the day was, having each of you there 
to celebrate with me made it more special and a little easier to accept.
My hope is that you continue this faith filled journey with Mother of Mercy Parish and 
I look forward to seeing you at future masses.


